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St. Croix Warehouse To Resume Normal Operations Sept. 17 

ST. CROIX, USVI – The Virgin Islands Department of Education’s warehouse in the St. Croix 
District, located at Estate Anna’s Hope, will resume normal operations on Fri., Sept. 17. The 
facility was closed on Sept. 14 due to COVID-19 exposure. 

The building is being thoroughly sanitized by a contracted vendor using CDC-approved products. 

The Department of Education reminds employees that if they are sick, they must remain at home 
and seek guidance from the Virgin Islands Department of Health or a private healthcare provider. 
If anyone within a household has tested positive for COVID-19 or has COVID-19-releated 
symptoms, children in that household should not attend in-person classes. All members of the 
household must remain in quarantine until negative COVID-19 test results are received or all 
members have been cleared by the Department of Health.  

To knowingly expose others to COVID-19 is punishable by fines and imprisonment. 

For more information about symptoms and what to do if exposed to COVID-19, visit 
www.cdc.gov. 
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